
WELCOME TO ALL SAINTS 

CATHOLIC CHURCH 
 

We welcome guests celebrating Mass with us this  
weekend.  No matter who you are, or where you are in 

your faith journey, you are welcome at All Saints Parish. 
Would you like to join us as an active parishioner? 

There are registration forms available on the table in the      
gathering space or you may stop in our parish office  

anytime Tuesday-Friday from 8:00AM-4:00PM  

or visit our website: allsaintsberlin.org 
Find Registration under the About Us tab at the top 

We are blessed to have you here. 
 

The Sanctuary Lamp is lit to signal the True  
Presence of Christ in the Tabernacle and is donated in 

memory of Pat Kasubaski 
 

 
 

Please note that there will be  
no Mass or  

Private Confessions  
on Wednesday.  

FIFTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME     JULY 14, 2019  

             MASS INTENTIONS 

SAT 
7/13 

4:30 PM Special Intention for  
the 50th Wedding Anniversary 

of Jeff & Kathy Morris  

SUN 
7/14 

7:30 AM All Saints Family 

 10:00 AM Pat Kasubaski 

MON 
7/15 

No Mass 
 

No Mass 

TUES 
7/16 

5:30 PM Alvin & Barb Resop 

WED 
7/17 

No Mass No Mass 

THURS 
7/18 

8:00 AM Bob Blazel 

FRI 
7/19 

8:00 AM  Aleksander Miladinovic 

SAT 
7/20 

 4:30 PM 
 

All Saints Family 

SUN 
7/21                              

7:30 AM Bud Page and Patrick Page 

 10:00 AM 
 

Anton & Mary Disterhaft Family 

APPROPRIATE ATTIRE FOR HOLY MASS  
Summer is here - bringing with it, the beautiful warm weather we’ve all been waiting for!  And that usually means a 
different form of dress - casual and light is the order of the day.  As we enter the summer months (and all year round 
really) I urge everyone - all ages to give careful consideration to what is appropriate for Sunday Mass. I think we’d all 
agree, Mass is a sacred event.  We gather in a special place in the presence of God, and of one another to do the 
most sacred thing Catholics can ever do:  Offer the sacrifice of Christ to God the Father.  Such an event calls for the 
greatest degree of reverence both on the inside and out.  A couple things to remember that may be helpful:  
 
 It’s said that our attitude on the inside is often reflected in how we dress and appear on the outside.   
 Consider how you would dress to attend a family member’s summer wedding?  
 Or to a fine restaurant for dinner with important guests?  
 The Holy Mass is far more significant than either of those!  In the summer, "very short" shorts, cut-off jeans, tank 

tops, flip-flops or t-shirts with secular sayings are better saved for another place and time, not for the house of 
God.  

 
Before setting out for church, it may be helpful to take a moment to pause in front of the mirror and ask:  “Does what 
I’m wearing show due respect for where I’m going?  What does it convey about my feelings of the Holy Mass?”   
Thanks for giving this consideration – you are wonderful people and I wish you a wonderful summer! 
 
Note:  Those who fulfill particular roles, such as Greeter/Usher, Choir Member, Music Cantor, or Minister of Holy 
Communion,  should never wear the above mentioned items when helping in that capacity.  Typically, parishioners in 
these roles have been very respectful about that, for which we are grateful.   
 
~Fr. David Greenfield 

 PARISH PRESS 



LOVE BEGINS HERE - This summer our parish will 
host middle school students from across the diocese from 
July  21–July 24. Would you like help with some yard 
work? Do your windows need to be washed? How about a  
simple painting project? These young people are eager 
and willing to help, and all groups will be accompanied by 
adult chaperones. Please contact the parish office if you 
would like a helping hand this summer.  
 
MUSIC OPPORTUNITY - We are in the summer season, 
but, as Father might say - there is no vacation from the Lord. So it’s always a good time to consider becoming a part 
of the music program, either as a song leader or perhaps as a member of the choir. New members are always  
welcome. Contact Mark by email: wrestman@aol.com or call 361-1884. Thanks! 
 
ALL SAINTS AT THE BALLPARK:  The Holy Name Society is again organizing an evening at Timber Rattlers 
Stadium.  The game will be on Wednesday (More bang for your Buck night) July 17 at 7:05 PM.  Ticket prices will be 
$9 each and we have reserved 40 seats.  Unfortunately we will not have a bus available this year so carpooling is  
encouraged.  If you are interested please call John Brennan at (920) 279-9265 or email:  jbjr.0605@gmail.com 
 
RUMMAGE SALE - St. Catherine of Siena will have their parish rummage sale in the parish hall/ activity center at 
218 Blossom St., Ripon. Use the back entrance. Hours are as follows: Wed. July 24, 3 - 8 PM;  
Thur. July 25, 9 AM - 5PM;  Fri. July 26, 9AM - 2PM;  Sat. July 27, 9AM - noon. Super sale on Saturday. 
 
STEAK FRY - The Holy Name Society of All Saints is sponsoring a steak fry for the men of the parish on Tuesday, 
July 30. The event takes place at church. The evening will begin with refreshments immediately following the 5:30 
Mass; bring your own beverage of choice. The grill will be hot and available from 6:30-7:30. The cost of $15 covers 
the meal of steak, potato, beans, Texas toast, and dessert. Reservations are a must and can be made by dropping 
an envelope containing your name and payment in the collection basket or at the parish office. Please come and 
spend an enjoyable summer evening with the other men of the parish. 
 
DAY AT THE DELLS - at the Tommy Bartlett Show in Wisconsin Dells on Friday, Aug. 23rd. This annual event is put 
on for people with disabilities, the elderly, and their family and friends. The day begins with Mass at 10:30. Pray with 
priests from the Diocese of Madison, as well as guest priests from neighboring diocese at Mass. After Mass, every-
one is served a sack lunch and can sit back to enjoy the Tommy Bartlett Show! No cost for this annual event thanks 
to the generosity of the Tommy Bartlett Show and donors to the Apostolate. Bus transportation will be available from 
All Saints Church. All are welcome to attend! Contact Deacon Jim for more information. 
 
PRO-LIFE SUMMER CAMP FOR TEENS - August 4-9 at the Green Lake Conference Center - Hey, Teens! Join us 
at L!fe Camp for a week of pro-life training workshops, meeting new friends, and having FUN! Teens ages 13-19 are 
welcome to come learn about the pro-life movement, how to defend your pro-life beliefs and debate effectively, how 
to start your own Teens for Life group, and more! Our special guest is Dave Sterrett, author of I Am Second and We 
Choose Life. L!fe Camp takes place at the Green Lake Conference Center and will be held from August 4-9. Cost is 
$400. You won’t want to miss out on L!fe Camp!  Register today by visiting www.LIFESUMMERCAMP.com 
 
DID YOU KNOW? - Our weekly bulletin can be found on our website. So if you were out of town, or forgot to take a 
bulletin after Mass, you can always stay up to date with what’s happening in our parish! 

 
 

FESTIVAL OF ALL SAINTS PARISH - $$ REPORT 
 

The profit for our 2019 Parish Festival - $27,283.95. 
 

God blessed our parish with beautiful weather and awesome support 
 

from our parishioners. THANK YOU. 

 

EVENTS 
 THIS WEEK AT ALL SAINTS PARISH. . . 

 

                             July 15- July 21, 2019 
 
Monday:  Parish Office Closed 
Tuesday:  Rosary 6:00 PM 
   Parish Council 6:15 PM 
Wednesday: No Mass and No Private Confessions 
   Timber Rattlers Game - 7:05 PM game time 
Sunday:  Choir does not sing   



All Saints Catholic School 

Building Saints, Scholars, and Children of God 

Our Mission Statement:  
All Saints Catholic School offers a Christ-centered 
education that develops the academics, morals,  
and values needed for students to reach their full  
potential as children of God. 

Principal Jana Dahms 

All Saints Catholic School 

151 S. Grove St. Berlin, WI   

920-361-1781  

https://school.allsaintsberlin.org 

ALL SAINTS CATHOLIC SCHOOL REGISTRATION NOW OPEN! 
Registration is open for the 2019-2020 school year for All Saints Catholic School. This includes registration for our 

3K program which is now offered 5 days a week! Session times are 8-11am or 12-3pm.  
We would love for you to be part of our ASCS family! You can register online at:  https://mytads.com/a/allsaintsberlin 

JOB OPENING 

All Saints Catholic School is seeking a Full-time, Middle School teacher  

for the 2019-2020 school year starting 8/1/2019. 

 

 Education and Requirements: Bachelors Degree and Middle School Licensure.  
            Prefer candidate to be a fully-initiated Catholic. 
 

If you are interested in joining our dynamic, Catholic School team please apply at:  
https://wecan.education.wisc.edu/ 

School Office Hours Special Announcement!  
 

During the week of July 15th through July 19th, the ASCS school office will be closed.   
During this week, Scrip will be available for sale at the parish office on Tuesday through Friday 8am - 4pm,  
and after the weekend Masses.  
 
Don't forget about the App SCRIP NOW  to have scrip  
available immediately on your cell phone, or to be printed 
out at home. Also, sign up on line to order and pay, pick up 
at church or at school.  If you order by Monday night your 
order will be ready on Friday. If you have any questions  
contact Stacy or Sandy at scrip@allsaintsberlin.org 

https://wecan.education.wisc.edu/?fbclid=IwAR09KPxGb5ddFZWQM6-KoHi6ON-tMUwC24pJ4KTMRdu13iiItRL_Ka-Fflw


FAITH FORMATION 

We are in need of more adults to lead our youngest parishioners on their journey of faith. We are looking 
for a Kindergarten Catechist for the upcoming 2019-2020 school year. We offer classes on Wednesday 
nights from 3:30-5:00pm during the school year. The children love the bible stories that they learn and the 
community that they form by gathering in their small groups weekly. Resources and a catechist guide are 
provided. Parents with teenagers have found it is a great way to get involved together. Couples have 
taught together as well. Please contact Michelle Wolff at mwolff@allsaintsberlin.org or 920-361-5252 by 
August 1st, if you are interested in helping to share and teach God’s message. 
 

Soul Food Thank You 
I would like to thank those of you who have donated a dessert, food items, and your time to Soul Food this 
year.  All Saints Parish is blessed to have the opportunity to serve high school students of our city. I have 
had many great compliments from our high school students.  They are very thankful for this opportunity. 
Our participation in this wonderful program would not be possible without Joanne Guden, Julie Handrich 
and all of the volunteers who make desserts, and those who serve the students.  We would like to also 
thank Walmart for their donations, those who used their Thrivent Action Plans. Again thank you for your 
generosity for our youth, we look forward to participating in the 2019-2020 school year.        ~Jana Dahms 
 
This week our parish hall, church and various rooms were filled with the smiling faces, songs, and  
enthusiasm of over 80 students who participated in Vacation Bible School—The Marvelous Mystery. They 
learned about the incredible treasure of the Holy Mass and the True Presence of Christ in the Eucharist. 



News and Announcements 
 

           

The Scheduling of Mass Intentions 
 

One of the great gifts we have is to celebrate the Mass not only for ourselves, the Church on earth (Church 
Militant) but for the souls of those who have died and believed to be in Purgatory (Church Penitent).  Our 
parish is very blessed with the number of Mass Intentions that are requested each year. It’s only June and 
our calendar is practically full, except for some weekday Masses throughout the remainder of the year.  

 

In the last year, due to the high volume of Mass Intentions at All Saints Parish, some guidelines have been 
established to help provide equity and allow all parishioners the opportunity to schedule Mass Intentions. 
Additionally, the Diocese holds parishes strictly accountable for Mass stipends paid and recommends that 

parishes set limits so paid but unscheduled Masses do not become unmanageable.  
 

Please note the following general guidelines: 
Each person may schedule ONLY ONE MASS INTENTION A YEAR 

Each family may schedule ONLY ONE MASS INTENTION A YEAR 

(For example, a husband can schedule a Mass, a wife can schedule a Mass and the family could schedule a 
Mass which makes for a total of 3 Masses in a year) 

 

When there is a death of a loved one, it is common that a family brings in multiple Mass Intentions which 
were given to them by family or friends.  All Saints is able to accommodate 6 of those Mass Intentions and 

will make every attempt to schedule 3 in the current year and 3 in the next year.  To ensure every Mass  
Intention is honored, any additional Masses will be offered through the Diocese of Madison to retired 

priests or missionaries.  However, when doing this, the date, time or place is undetermined. The family 
may also contact other local Catholic Churches such as Our Lady of the Lake in Green Lake, St. James in 

Neshkoro, or St. John the Baptist in Princeton to see what their availability is to schedule Mass Intentions. 
 

Lastly, to follow the Diocese of Madison’s ‘best practice’ recommendations, this bulletin and all future  
bulletins will only state the individual’s name for which the Mass intention is being made.  The Church 

teaches this is prudent for the following reasons: 
 

 So that the intended recipient (deceased or living) receives the full attention and prayers from others,  
it is best to focus solely on the person or intention of the Mass and not who offered it.  

 It can avoid bad feelings if it is noted that person ‘A’ had a Mass said for person ‘B’ but not for person 
‘C’  

 It eliminates the urge to track the number of intentions given to one parishioner as opposed to           
another.   

 Most parishes have a set # of intentions each person/family can request, and this helps to avoid any 
perception of favoritism.   

 

If there are questions or you need further help in understanding the process, you may call the parish office 
and we'll be happy to assist you.  We appreciate your help and understanding with the  

scheduling process.   
 
 



Stewardship  & Sacraments 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Online Giving  
Now Available   
 
 
Online giving is a help to the parish finances  especially 
during the summer when vacations and schedules 
change. Setting up your Online Giving Account is rather 
effortless. Fr. David asks us all to ponder signing up. 
E-Giving Options include your regular weekly offertory, 
holy day offering, school support, diocesan assessment 
or any other unrestricted donation.  You may designate 
your donations to any of these funds on your preferred  
schedule.  If you have any questions, call the parish 
office for assistance 920-361-5252. 
 
 
ADDITIONAL FUNDS TO SUPPORT OUR PARISH       
        Little Saints Tuition Assistance Fund 

       All Saints Congregation Endowment Fund 

       The Berlin Catholic School Endowment Fund, Inc. 

Envelopes are available in the gathering space or  
contact the parish office. 
            

Remembering the Parish in your Will 
An important way for members of one generation to 
have a lasting impact on the parish and it’s institutions 
is to make a lump sum bequest, or estate percentage  
bequest, in one’s Will.  

Stewardship: Sharing the Gifts We Have Been 
Given 

Sacraments 

Baptism 
At All Saints Parish, Baptisms are usually celebrated on 
Sundays after the 10 am Mass. 

All parents who wish to baptize a child are asked to call 
the Parish Office 920-361-5252 to speak with Father 
David about scheduling the Baptism. 

Baptism for adults is part of the Rite of Christian  
Initiation of Adults (RCIA program) 
 

Marriages 
Arrangements must be made 6 months in advance. 
Marriage Preparation courses are required.  
 

Blessed Sacrament Adoration 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament takes place on the 
Thursday before the First Friday 2:30-6:30 PM 
 

Communion to the Homebound 
All Saints Parish feels that it is important the sick,  
elderly, and homebound of our parish still receive the 
Holy Eucharist. If you or someone you know is ill or is 
unable to attend Mass and would like to receive the 
Eucharist outside of Mass, please contact the parish 
office. 

 

Parish Hall Information & Rental  
Contact the parish office 
Phone: 920-361-5252 
Email: parishoffice@allsaintsberlin.org 


